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UPCOMING EVENTS

SAT., MAR. 7
Great Scott!

Pool Tournament

SUN., MAR. 8
Bowling Bash

FRI., MAR. 13
SAT., MAR. 14
St. Paddy’s Day

Celebrate at the Club
Both Days!

SAT., MAR. 21
Christofferson’s

Gourmet
Dinner Dance
(Limited Seating)

SUN., APR. 5
Easter Brunch

Installation 2015 . . . Drum roll, please! 
   The Installation of Officer’s Party that took place early February was a 
memorable night! On behalf of the BOD, I’d like to thank everyone that 
attended and helped with the Installation Dinner. Jon and Carol and their staff 
did an outstanding job. 
For those members 
who have never used 
their catering services, 
you really should! The 
food was delicious! Our 
fantastic entertainment 
was provided by Jackie 
Brown and the Boys. 
Thank you to Scott Floyd 
who emceed the evening. 
Harbor Lite’s Boater of 
the Year award went to 
Wayne and Kathy Soder 
and Al Groth was awarded Member of the Year. 
Congratulations to Al and the Soders for their 
dedication to our club! You both deserved it!
   In new business, for the first time ever the club 
will be allowing permanent dinghy dockage 
along the existing dinghy dock for the entire 
season! This is another example of your board 
looking for ways to improve the club. There will 
only be 7 spots available and your dinghy can be no longer than 
12 ft., including the motor. The annual fee will be $150.00. All of the existing 
slip rules will apply (copies can be obtained at the club.) If there are more 
than 7 members interested in a spot for this first year a list will be kept and a 
drawing will be held to determine who will be accepted. Please contact any 
board member or Nancy by phone or email if you’re interested.
   The next big March events at Harbor Lite will be our annual St. Patty’s Day 
Party, March 13 & 14 and Mike & Marcia Christofferson’s Gourmet Dinner 
Dance, March 21. They’re busy finalizing details, so watch the bulletin board 
for details and sign up early. Seating is limited. You won’t want to miss this 
“classic” evening!                                                          – Ken Gall, Commodore

Jon & Carol Londre





 Member of the Year, Al Groth

Boater of the Year, Wayne & Kathy Soder

Commodore,  Ken & Wanda Gall
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